
Tuesday, May 17, 2011 

 Williston Police Department Bicycle Safety Rodeo from 
 5:00  to 7:00 p.m. at the Rec Center.  Get fitted for a       
 helmet or have your helmet checked for proper fit, ride the     
 obstacle  course, enter a drawing for a chance to win a bicycle, 
 and enjoy treats. 

Thursday, May 19, 2011 

 Kids’ Day Out from 5:30 to 8:30 p.m. at the Rec Center. 

Thursday, May 19, 2011 

 We will be having a jumper castle to help celebrate the end of 
 the school year.  Parents are invited to join in on the fun! 

 

 

  A big thank you goes out to Rikki Hewson for the Williston 
Center and Melissa Zaste at the Trenton Center for doing a 
safety inspection to help make sure every child is safe.  We    
appreciate your time & efforts. 

 The deadline for SNAP recipients to contact social 

services about replacement benefits has been extended to 

May 27th! 
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Williston/Trenton Head Start Monday Memo 

Special points of 

interest: 

☺  The last day of 
Head Start for 
Williston students 
is Thursday, May 
19th.  The last 
day for Trenton 
students is    
Monday, May, 
23rd. 

☺ Please read the 
For Your           
Information    
section on the 
other side of this 
page about help 
for               
transportation 
over the  summer.   



Wanted:  Parents to send in Campbell’s 
Labels for Education.   

 

 

 Community Action Partnership has received    
funding to provide financial assistance for               
transportation services for those who are accessing 
school, job training programs, or getting to and from 
their place of employment.  Funding is specific to these 
uses only and cannot be used for medical transport. 

 Types of services which will be provided on a one-
time basis is: 

 * 1 $50 gas card 

 * 25 cab tickets 

 * 1 monthly transit ticket 

Eligible applicants must complete an intake form and 
provide proof of income.   

 Funding is limited and is provided on a first come, 
first serve basis.  The program will end when funds are 
spent or by 9/30/11, whichever is first.  Please contact 
Deeann Long Community Action (572-8191 Ext 105) for 
additional info or email her at deeannl@willistoncap.org 
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Parent Corner 

For Your Information 

Do you have 

transportation 

needs over the 

summer? 

The Parent Corner is for any parent 
who wants to buy, sell, or trade 
items.  Please call Jennifer at      
572-2346 to place an ad. 

 

Please note...Head Start does not 
endorse any of the ads placed in the 
Monday Memo.  It is your               
responsibility to research any of the 
ads or services advertised. 


